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PENNSAUKEN TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Board of Education Administration Building  

1695 Hylton Road, Pennsauken, New Jersey 08110 

 

BOARD OF EDUCATION SPECIAL MEETING  

Wednesday, February 3, 2016 

6:30 PM 

Pennsauken Board of Education 

 

                           
CALL TO ORDER  

 

Advanced written notice of this meeting of the Pennsauken Township Board of Education was sent to the Courier 

Post.  Notice appeared in the legal notice section of the Courier Post stating the time, date, location and that formal 

action will not be taken at that time.  Notice was also posted with the Township Clerk.  

 

Nicholas Perry as President declares this to be a legal meeting of the Pennsauken Township Board of Education. 

 

ROLL CALL 

 

Those in attendance and answering roll call were Mr. Hurley, Ms. Moss, Mrs. Snyder, Mr. Viera, Mrs. Young 

and Mr. Perry.  Absent were Ms. Duffy, Ms. Johnson, and Dr. Meloni.  Also in attendance were Dr. Chapman, 

Interim Superintendent, Mr. Deserable, Interim Business Administrator/Board Secretary and Ms. Schneider, 

Board Solicitor. 

 

FLAG SALUTE 

 

A motion was made by Mrs. Young and seconded by Mrs. Snyder to enter Executive Session for the purpose of 

reviewing the applications for the Superintendent Position. The motion was approved by a voice vote with all 

Board Members present voting yes.  5-0-0 

 

 

EXECUTIVE SESSION OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION FOR THE PURPOSE OF: 

 

1. Interviews for the position of Superintendent of Schools 

 

A motion was made by Mrs. Snyder and seconded by Mr. Hurley to close the Executive Session portion of the 

meeting and return to the Public Session of the Special Meeting.  The motion was approved by a voice vote with 

all Board Members present voting yes.  5-0-0 

 

MOTION TO ADJOURN  
 

A motion was made by Mrs. Young and seconded Mr. Hurley to adjourn the Special Meeting at 7:54 p.m.  The 

motion was approved by a voice vote with all Board Members present voting yes.  5-0-0 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

John J. Deserable, RSBA 

Board Secretary 

 


